Public Works works for the Public

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT
REVISED -~z

October 3, 2024

The Palo Verde Transfer Station will cease operations permanently on November 1,
2024. The closure is due to the low volume of waste being received at the transfer
- station. Residents are encouraged to procure services from waste hauling services

- currently serving the Palo Verde area.
All other County Solid Waste Sites remain unaffected by this notification.

For a list of sites and operating schedule, please refer to the County’s website at:
https://publicworks.imperialcounty.org/divisions/#solid

An Equal Opportunity / Affirmative Action Employer



